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Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $6.7 billion over 
the next four years to deliver 190 new and upgraded 
schools to support communities across NSW. 
In addition, a record $1.3 billion is being spent on 
school maintenance over five years. This is the 
largest investment in public education 
infrastructure in the history of NSW.

Killara High School upgrade

A project is underway at Killara High School. 
The project will deliver 15 new permanent teaching 
spaces, two specialist spaces, and upgrades to some 
of the school’s existing core facilities. 

Progress summary

The design of the school upgrade is now complete. 
In the past few months, the building contractor has 
completed the building's foundations and the main 
structure. During the past school holidays, the 
contractor also connected the new building's 
services.

The school upgrade is expected to be completed by 
mid 2020.

Next steps
The new building will continue to take shape during 
Term 4. 

The external concrete staircase will be poured, and 
roof installation will occur. To support this work, 
there will be an increase in vehicles entering and 
exiting the site along Churchill Road.

Facade works will also be underway in parallel with 
bricklaying to continue in this period.

During this time, we will be working collaboratively 
with the school community and neighbours 
to ensure that disruptions to the community 
are minimised. 

We are committed to sharing information as the 
project progresses.
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